
You are invited to attend the dinner arranged to commemorate 150 years since the first
students entered Framlingham College. The details are as follows:

Date: Wed April 8th 2015
Time: 19.00 for 19.30

Venue: The Wombles, Parktown North.
Dress code: Smart casual.

RSVP to Mike Bullock mike.bullock@netologydsl.co.za
or 082 888 9686 before April 1st.

Please note that the College will provide a £15 subsidy for each person attending and that partners are welcome.
They will be included in the subsidy

Thanks to the college for the generous offer.


